
CITY OF CLEARLAKE 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Clearlake Planning Commission will hold a public 
hearing at a regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, September 27th, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. or 
soon thereafter in the City Council Chambers at City Hall, 14050 Olympic Drive, Clearlake, CA., to 
consider: 

• Environmental Analysis (CEQA IS 2022-05) and Conditional Use Permit (CUP 2022-16) to 
allow the Burns Valley Development located at 14885 Burns Valley Road; Clearlake, CA 
95422 further described as Assessor Parcel Number 010-026-40.  
 

If you would like to comment remotely, please send all comments to Senior Planner Mark Roberts 
at mroberts@clearlake.ca.us prior to the commencement of the meeting and be sure to identify 
the subject you wish to comment on in the subject line. 
 
The Council Chambers are open to the public and members of the public may also participate via 
Zoom (link to be circulated with agenda materials). Please contact the Community Development 
Department for any additional information or questions, available by phone at (707) 994-8201. 
 
The City of Clearlake does not discriminate in housing or employment on the basis of race, 
religion, sex, age, national origin, or disability. The location of the public hearing is fully accessible 
to mobility-impaired individuals. In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City 
of Clearlake encourages those with disabilities to participate fully in the public hearing process. 
If you require special accommodations in order for you to participate in this public meeting 
process, please contact the City Clerk at (707) 994-8201 or by e-mail at 
mswanson@clearlake.ca.us in advance of the public hearing so that we may make every 
reasonable effort to accommodate you. 
 

POSTED: September 17, 2022 
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